Dear Postal Customer,

If you vote by mail, we're committed to providing you a secure, effective way to deliver your ballot. Use this checklist to prepare:

Start today. Give yourself and your election officials ample time to complete the process.
Rules and dates vary by state, so contact your election board to confirm. Find links at usps.com/votinginfo.
Request your mail-in ballot (often called "absentee" ballot) at least 15 days before Election Day.
Once received, follow the instructions. Add postage to the return envelope if needed.
We recommend you mail your ballot at least 7 days before Election Day.

We're ready to deliver for you. Make sure you're ready, too.

Your United States Postal Service

©2020 United States Postal Service® All Rights Reserved. The Eagle Logo is among the many trademarks of the U.S. Postal Service®.



475 L'ENFANT PLAZA SW WASHINGTON, DC 20260 PRESORTED STANDARD MAIL POSTAGE & FEES PAID USPS PERMIT NO. G-10



Please Recycle